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From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Cleanup
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 2:40:33 PM

From: Will Frazier <wfrazier@inmoment.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 1:39 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk Cleanup

I'm worrying on regards to the changes to the bulk cleanup service. I am not in favor of
using dumpster and went the curbside program reinstated. The old service allowed for more
flexibility and community as we work together in our neighborhood to keep them beautiful.
Removing this will cause community service projects where we help each other to be nice
more difficult. Again, I am not in favor of the dumpster service.
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